


 
 
 

 

MEETING OF APRIL 7, 2015 
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
THRU: Terry Gulley, Director of Transportation 
 
FROM: Jesse Beeks, Fleet Operations Superintendent 
 
DATE: March 27, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Walk on Roll-Off Truck 
 

 
 
Unit 498 is a 2009 Autocar Roll-Off truck that blew the engine earlier this week. It will cost 
$30,000 to $35,000 to replace the engine.  The truck was due for replacement in 2016, so there 
is no point spending that much money as the rest of the truck is worn out. 
 
Recycling and Trash Collection has been using both the roll-off trucks at maximum capacity 
lately and they cannot really afford to be without one.  There is presently a truck available for 
immediate delivery that will meet the specs needed.   
 
Fleet has requested to walk this item on as speed is of the essence.  This available truck could 
of course be sold at any time. 










